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The sad news that former Continental pilot Pete Lappin has flown West was just received from Golden Eagles member Jim Hodgson. 

Preliminary information is that Pete passed two days ago. Further details regarding Pete`s passing are not available at this time but we 

will provide additional information as it is received. 

 

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Pete`s family and wishes them peace and comfort at this difficult time.  

 

Pete was not a Golden Eagles member, but this notice is being provided as a courtesy to his memory as a Continental pilot, to his family 

and friends and to those of our members who may have known and flown with him during their career.  
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